
SERVING EMPLOYEES 

� Candidates serving in any Government Department or Public Sector 
Undertaking including Railways should apply through proper channel or 
should apply directly to the RRB, with NO OBJECTION CERTIFICATE 
from the employer to avoid delay. The last date of receipt of applications 
in the office of Railway Recruitment Board will not be extended on 
account of any delay in transmitting the application by the concerned 
office. Advance copy of the application without no objection certificate 
will not be entertained. Applications received after closing date and time 
will also not be accepted. 

 


